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18th May 2022

Dear Parents

Thursday 19th May School Census Day

State pupils have been encouraged to eat a school meal tomorrow to boost funding.

Schools across the country will take part in the May census tomorrow, collecting information about their pupils and workforce.

Census days take place during the autumn, spring and summer terms and require schools to feed data to the government, such as attendance figures and the number of pupils enrolled.

The amount of funding a school receives increases in line with the number of eligible pupils taking a free school meal on census day. There is a school census being taken and the numbers taking up the universal free school meal for Reception and Years 1 and 2,  plus the number of children who are entitled to have a free school meal in older classes and who actually take it up on Thursday, determines the size of some of our funding streams.

We ask parents to help us by encouraging the children to take a school dinner on this day. The Government calculates part of our school funding based on the number of pupils having a school meal on census day. Please support the school by encouraging your child to have a school meal on this day.

Kind regards

Mr Wynn 

Head Teacher


